Pittsburgh Technical College Statement
Pittsburgh Technical College’s campus community mourns the loss of friends, family, and neighbors at the Tree of Life synagogue in Squirrel Hill. Our heartfelt condolences go out to those who lost loved ones and to everyone affected by this tragedy. If you need to talk with someone, PTC’s counseling services are available to help.
Eileen M. Steffan
Interim President 
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